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Press Release  

F2i PRESENTED TO ACRI  

Rome, 21 February 2007. Salvatore Rebecchini and Vito Gamberale, 

respectively the Chairman and Managing Director of the SGR (Società di 

Gestione del Risparmio: Savings Management Company) that manages F2i, the 

Fondo Italiano per le Infrastrutture (Italian Infrastructure Fund), today presented 

the Fund to ACRI before approximately 50 people,  

Gamberale explained that the minimum amount stated in the prospectus for 

taking up shares in the Fund will be 10 million euros, but this amount be 

subscribed collectively by a number of Foundations, provided they are combined 

in a special purpose vehicle. 

The life of the Fund is set at 15 years, and after the first 5/6 years, termed the 

“investment period”, the possibility of listing the Fund will be considered. 

 

The presentation was followed with great attention and interest by all in 

attendance. 
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